
I R -

APPROVALS 

YEAR(S): 



Page 1 of 1 

Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2006 2:05 PM 

To: Carolyn Doran Haynes; Kristin Farris Pope (Kristin Farris [enviro@leaco.net]) 

Cc: Randall Hicks (R@rthicksconsult.com); Gil Van Deventer; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Sheeley, 
Paul, EMNRD; Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 

Subject: Hobbs F-29-1 A vent UL F sec 29-Ts18s-R38e 1R0428-44 

Dear Ms. Haynes: 

Pursuant to the technical meeting held in Hobbs on Feb 01, 2006, the OCD hereby approves of ROC's request for 
OCD to withdraw its requirement for an abatement plan for the F-29-1 A vent site. OCD hereby rescinds the 
request for an abatement plan pursuant to Rule 19 with the following conditions: 

1. The Current on site monitor well shall remain for future monitoring in the F-29 area. 
2. ROC shall submit a corrective action plan within 30 days. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this request does not relieve ROC of Responsibility should 
their operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to 
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not 
relieve ROC of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or 
regulations. 

Wayne Price 
Oil Conservation Div. 
1220 S. Saint Francis 
Santa Fe New Mexico 87505 

phone: 505-476-3487 
fax: 505-476-3462 

2/2/2006 


